
 

 

April 24, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Japhet School, 

 

It gives me great pleasure to share with you digitally Japhet School's April Student Art Show! 

Traditionally, the month of April brings student artwork to the halls of our school building. However, 

due to social distancing, we're unable to do that this year. As we have adapted to distance teaching 

and learning these past weeks, we now find that we are able to share with you digitally our students' 

artwork. The tremendous benefit of sharing digitally is that you may experience this is the comfort of 

your homes with your families - and we are able to share with our entire Japhet community! 

 

Led and guided by art instructor Marti Minard, students explored the world of color, rhythm, and the 

joy of artistic expression. Thank you to Robin Pospisil, who photographed each piece of artwork, and 

to Betsy Stecker, who organized the artwork into its digital form complete with music. 

 

Here is the link: ​Japhet School April Art Show​. It's also posted on our ​Facebook page​, and on ​our 

website​ under "Latest News." Please enjoy each student's original piece of artwork - it's a glorious gift 

we share with our Japhet community! 

 

With joy, 

 

Kerri G. Vizena 

Head of School 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=h4eXHrYdUl0
https://www.facebook.com/JaphetSchool/
https://japhetschool.org/
https://japhetschool.org/

